
From: jwebb@nobleenergyinc.com
To: Arthur.Koepsell@state.co.us
Subject: Water Well Sundries
Date: Thursday, March 20, 2014 9:24:20 AM

Arthur, 

Listed below is the wording for the comments. Please let me know if you have any other questions. 

Doc Number: 400572876 
Noble requests an exception to Rule 609 for the Badger Federal LF 04-64HN well pad. There are no water wells within a 1/2 mile of

this location. 

This exception request applies to the following wells on the pad: 
Badger Federal LF 03-64HN (123-34384) 
Badger Federal LF 04-64HN (123-34280)

Doc Number:400572872

Noble requests an exception to Rule 318.e(4) for the Wells Ranch AA27-79HN well pad. Post cards requesting access to sample the
14 water wells within quarter sections within a 1/2 mile of this location were mailed to the landowner(s) on 12/30/2013. To date Noble

has not received access to sample water wells. 

This exception request applies to the following wells on the pad: 
Wells Ranch State AA 27-79HN (123-37717) 
Wells Ranch State AA 27-69-1HN (123-37702) 
Wells Ranch AA 27-66-1HN (123-37712) 
Wells Ranch AA 27-67-1HN (123-37724) 
Wells Ranch AA 27-67HN (123-37741) 
Wells Ranch AA 27-65HN (123-37810) 
Wells Ranch AA 21-08 (123-26816) 
Wells Ranch AA 27-68-1HC (123-37701)

Thank you, 

Julie Webb 
Regulatory Analyst 
Noble Energy, Inc. 
1625 Broadway, Suite 2200 
Office: 720-587-2316 

The information contained in this e-mail and any attachments may be confidential. If you are not the intended recipient,
please understand that dissemination, copying, or using such information is prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in
error, please immediately advise the sender by reply e-mail and delete this e-mail and its attachments from your system.
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